

Mr J. M. Col
 (Mr S. M. Dawson)
 Tadoussac) Aug 14/68

Dear George,

Since I wrote on
 Saturday, Mamma and I
 have been talking over
 the question of your
 return. The weather is
 now very cool here, and
 she is very anxious to leave
 home, and thinks you
 could come up without
 any of us going down. If
 I or Ernest return before
 the 27th, as I have a
 meeting at that date,
 I will therefore depend

Very much as about
you write & us in the
early part of this
week, whether we go
on trust to you packing
and coming up your-
self.

To meet certain
services, and in case
your pocket money
should be done,
I enclose \$10 to this.
If necessary you can
get it changed at

The Hotel or at
Radford's; but do
not spend it unless
we pay. You have
your return ticket,
and I shall settle
for your board with
Browning here. I have
paid part of it to
him already, and
shall pay the remainder
to him as I know
the exact amount.

You had better ask
Mr Blood to give
you a bill, & hurry
the exact time, in
case Mr Brunning should
not have the apc here.

All this is to ease
some of us so soon
to see you; and I would
add, do not defer your
return beyond next week,
as we are all longing to see
you again, the weather is
now most pleasant here,
and the last trips of
the boats are crowded and
uncertain. Your own loving
Papa